
Okanogan Youth 

Bass Fishing Club 

 

Topic: Building a “Livewell” 

When fishing tournaments, you must have a way to keep fish alive and healthy for the entire 

tournament. After “weigh-in”, the fish can then be released back into the water safely.  Adding 

a “livewell” to your small boat is easy and pretty inexpensive. 

At our next meeting, we’ll be building a livewell. At the end of the meeting, one lucky club 

member will win it! 

(We will teach you how to build one and provide you with a materials list so you can make your own at home).  

 

Topic 2: Spring Smallmouth! If there is time, we’ll be talking about some great Spring 

smallmouth bass techniques to try on our local lakes! Might even be some tackle giveaways  

 

When: Wednesday, April 12th at 6:00 P.M. 

Where: Okanogan High School Library 

 

It is VERY HELPFUL and very much appreciated when members RSVP to events so 

we know how many to expect. If at all possible, please make it a habit of RSVPing to 

all youth club activities by sending an email to 

       jbrown@oksd.wednet.edu 

 

mailto:jbrown@oksd.wednet.edu

